
 
 
 
CALL FOR PAPERS 
 
Abstracts submission is open. However, it is for the exclusive use of individuals who were 
contacted directly by WAS staff for their participation as a speaker for the LACQUA20 
Webinar. 
If you are interested in participating in LACQUA20 please contact by email at 
carolina@was.org. 
All other LACQUA20 abstracts and posters will be postponed until World Aquaculture 2021, 
in Merida, Mexico, later that year. Abstract submission is still open for the 
#AquacultureNow World Aquaculture 2021 event that will take place in the city of Mérida, 
from November 15 to 19, 2021. Visit www.was.org and click on the event logo . 


